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September 13, 2006 

 

 

 

Community Resources Board 

c/o Skeena-Stikine Forest District 
Bag 6000 
Smithers BC 
V0J 2N0 
 

Attn: Members of the Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board 
 
Re: Pacific Inland Resources’ Forest Stewardship Plan 
 
Dear Members: 
 
Under the direction of the Forest and Range Practices Act (FRPA), Pacific Inland Resources 
(PIR) has prepared a Forest Stewardship Plan (FSP) that will guide our forestry operations in 
the Bulkley Timber Supply Area for the next 5 years.  This plan will replace the previously 
approved Forest Development Plan for Forest Licences A-16830, A-16829 and A-57077 
which was approved under the Forest Practices Code regime.  Attached to this letter is a 
brief description of the transition of forestry planning from the Forest Practices Code to 
FRPA. 
 
In the past you and/or your members have shown interest in PIR’s forestry management 
operations; therefore, we would like to give you an opportunity to review this plan and 
provide PIR with comments.  The FSP and associated maps can be viewed in more detail 
during normal office hours at Pacific Inland Resources’ office on Tatlow Road until October 
16, 2006.  Also, Pacific Inland Resources will be hosting an open house at the Hudson Bay 
Lodge from 3:00 pm to 8:00 pm on Wednesday September 27, 2006 where the Forest 
Stewardship Plan and the associated maps will be available for review.  For more information 
about the FSP or to set a meeting date, please contact Dave Ripmeester, Forestry 
Supervisor or Alan Baxter, Planning Forester at (250) 847-2656. 
 
Please note that in order to receive consideration, comments must be in written format and 
sent to Gord Gunson, Woods Manager and received no later than October 16, 2006. 

 
Yours truly, 
Pacific Inland Resources 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Alan Baxter, R.P.F. 
Planning Forester 
 
Attachment – FRPA/FPC Summary 


